October 20, 1966

The Antrim Planning Board met on Thursday, October 20, 1966 at 7:30 P. M.,
in the Selectmen's Office - Town Hall,

Present weve - Byvon Bulterfield, Chairman, Harold Grant, Howard Humphry,
Charles Gilmore and Robert Flanders who check in late, for just a few minutes.

The Secretary’s Report was accepted as read.

Harold Gvant and Howavd Humphry will attend the meeting in Concord sponsorved
by the University of N. H.

It was reported that New Hampshive is the fastest growing State in New England
and will continue to be for the next ten years.

Suggested area to be developed in Antrim - Pleasant Stveet property owned by
Myv. Bryer.

A party is intevested in buying and stavting a development next Spving. Theve
ave about 39 acres in this lot.

We should make quite suve that some undersirable project does not get started
in the Bryer development. It was suggested that membevrs of the Planning Board
80 to Mv. Bryer and find out how much he wants for the whole acreage.

Howayrd Humphvy moved that the Planning Board contact Myr. Bvyer, tell him
what our plans are and ask him how much he will take for this land.

Seconded by Charles Gilmore.

It was so voted:

Charles Gilmove and Howavd will attend to this and veport the rvesults at the
next meeling,

Howard Humphry will spend some time with Rogev Hilton about the land for a
road - West Streel.

Howard Humphvy brought up for discussion the Christmas lighting for Main St.
The Planning Board asked Charles Gilmove to check with the Selectmen and
find out if they have any money to buy the lights with, if so, the Chamber of
Commevce will do the work of putting them up.



Before the next Town Meeting we must have a map of Antvim to put in Town
Report. We must also ascertain how much this will cost.

Howard Humphry and Havold Grant will rveport on the meeting in Concord
at the next meeting of the Planning Board,

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 P. M.,




